CARDINAL CAMPUS COME TOGETHER MEMORIAL WALK

Honoring the life of Breonna Taylor



The Commission on Diversity and Racial Equity (CODRE) is

organizing a peaceful walk to honor a life cut too short and to promote voter registration (and voting) before voter registration closes on October 5th

Friday, October 2, 2020

3:15 p.m. Gathering

3:30 p.m. Departure

from both campuses and walking to join together at **Spalding's green space at W. Kentucky St. and S. 2nd St.**

Map of walk route on CODRE webpage along with voter registration information

Planned activities to include:

- Planting of two trees one on each campus
- Voter registration tables
- Speakers at the green space at Spalding

For more details visit *louisville.edu/codre/news-events*

